


This Weekend: Second Collection:  Parish Maintenance  

Sunday  2/17: No PSR Classes  

 Monday  2/18: Presidents’ Day:  School and Rectory closed for the holiday 
Blessed Mother Rosary Group:  5:00 pm, Church  

Wednesday   2/20: No events scheduled  

Thursday  2/21: Adult Choir Rehearsal:  7:00 pm, Church  

Next Weekend: 
Sunday 2/24: 

PSR Classes  
 

Friday  2/22: St. Vincent de Paul Mass:  8:30 am, Church 
Bingo Night:  6:00 pm, Parish Center  

 2nd Collection (February 24, 2019) :   No Second Collection  

Tuesday  2/19: No events scheduled  

Saturday  2/23: St. Mary’s School, Uganda—Fundraiser:  5:30-8:30 pm, Parish Center  

  

This Week (February 17-24, 2019  ) 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
BLESSED 
     When we think of the word “Beatitude” we think of today’s discourse from 
Luke’s Gospel, or the more familiar one from Matthew (which begins “Blessed 
are the poor in spirit . . . ”). Actually, beatitudes occur throughout the prophets and 

Gospels. Today in Jeremiah (with an echo in the psalm) we hear, “Blessed is the one who trusts in 
the Lord” (Jeremiah 17:7). Following his resurrection in John’s Gospel, Christ proclaims, “Blessed 
are those who have not seen and have believed” (John 20:29). The evangelists placed these sayings throughout the Gos-
pels as short reminders about the characteristics that one will find in a follower of Christ, characteristics that will help 
spread the Good News in this life and lead to eternal blessings in the next. In Latin, the saints are called the Beati, the 
“Blessed,” for they are the ones who lived the “blessed” life as described by Jesus throughout the Gospels. How blest are 
we, when we also strive to make our own days a living beatitude! 
 
       United in Prayer Always, 
         /s/ Fr. Mark Reburiano  

Blessed Mother Rosary Group  
The Blessed Mother Rosary group 
meets on Mondays at 5:00 pm, in the 
church.  All are welcome to pray the 
rosary with us. 

Rosary Collection for RCIA students  
If you have extra rosaries at home that are still usable and not being 
used, please consider donating them to our RCIA students.  I will clean 
them as needed and do minor repairs.  If you have medals or prayer 
books to pass on to the next generation, it would be a true blessing for 
recipients and donors.  We did this several years ago, and it was a 
great success.          
Rosaries can be placed in labeled boxes in the vestibules.             
        Thank you, - Judy Rosenbloom 

The University Series  
March 7-April 11, 2019 
St. Raphael, St. Sylvester  
and St. Patrick Churches  
Attend THE UNIVERSITY SERIES during the season of 
Lent—March 7-April 11, 2019.  The Series is a multi-parish 
adult education program connecting faith with daily life, in 
the areas of current events, contemporary moral issues, mar-
riage & family, evangelization, church history and spiritual-
ity.  The inaugural 2019 season takes place at three Marin 
locations:  

St. Raphael, St. Sylvester and St. Patrick’s Churches  
Tuition is $ 8.00 at the door, and you can bring a friend for 
free. 



Mass Intentions This Week: February 17-23, 2019  
Sunday 2/17: 7:30 am:      For those affected by winter weather  
 9:00 am:      For the People of St. Isabella        
 11:30 am:      Intentions of Laura Henehan 
 5:00 pm       For the rebuilding efforts in our disaster areas   
Monday 2/18: 8:30:  †  
Tuesday 2/19:    8:30:  †    
Wed. 2/20: 8:30:  †       
Thurs. 2/21:     8:30:  Buzz Keaton †              
Friday 2/22:     8:30:  Nual McKinley †        Doris & Bob Wilhelm  †   
Saturday 2/23:  8:30 am:   †   
                            5:00 pm:  †     

                                     LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS... 
A Time for Healing, for those who are sick, that they experience strength in the Lord’s compassion:   Diane Baetz, Lois 
Bishop, Margo Boje, Susan Britton, Bill Buttner, Susan Cane Ares, Michael Cane-Ares, Elaine Chan, Helen Cifuentas, Lena 
Cretti, Manuel Demengo, Dorothy Dixon, Charlotte Dooley, Velda Draper, Gerry Eling, Tom Everhart, Richard Feliciano, 
Frances Flynn, Linda Ford,  Chuck Gagliano, Jose Garcia, Neil Graham, Rosemary Grayson, Mary Grimes, Jim Haase, 
Adaline Herbert,  Dorothy Hernon, Edna Herrera,  Richard Hunter, Wally Jennings, Joe Kelly, Prudence Mary Kerr, Lucy 
LaForest, Ralph Gong Lee, Gene Lindquist, Rodger Lippa, Lilia Martinez, John Maurer, Nancy McGovern, Jane Walsh 
McGowan, Jailun McIsaac, Nick Michael, Claire Denise Miller, Marilyn Monardo, Greg Motto, Deacon Jim Myers, 
Jovanna Nerrera, Jose Nunez, John P., John Pardini. Mary Parnell, Philip Pecoraro, Jean Perez, Lisa Pieper, Gail Pierce, 
Carol Pierpont, Sarah Purcell, Bernie Romano, Mary Rosa, Dorothy Russon, Pat Sanders, Stephanie Sinkular, Joseph 
Smith, Fr. Wilt Smith, Joe Stallone, Tom Stapleton, Jerry Streeter, Febronia Tabahita, Jacqueline Tarantino, Frank Wil-
liams, Peggy Wittman, Deborah Wunderlich, Deacon Rich Younkin 
Newly added to our prayers for the sick: Annavie Farley, Emy Luchessa, Pat Vicky Rufins, Kendrick Diaz 
A Time for Sorrow, for those who live forever with Christ:    Aldo Niccolai, Jacqueline Zamberlin, Joyce Comach, 
Rita Cavalli  (sister of Sam Dederian), Frank Williams, Bob Crane  
Remember in your Prayers:   For the safety and well-being of all those traveling during the holiday weekend 
(To have your loved one added to (or removed from) the weekly Mass Intentions or our Parish Bulletin prayer list, please call the rectory at 415-479-1560, or email:  office@stisabellasparish.org  ) 

Weekly Offering & Stewardship 
February 9-10 Collection:                 $ 7,618.77 
2nd Coll.—No Second Collection:    $ n/a   
 

Monthly Credit Card Donations (charged on 1/30/2019):$ 3,640.00 
To make your offertory donations by credit card, call the rectory: 479-1560. 

Weekly Operating Expenses:                             $ 12,618.58 

Thank you for your generous Offertory gifts.   

May God reward your generosity! 

GATHER @ GRAND 
      The Dominican Sisters of San Rafael invite you to join their next 
Gather@Grand presentation: 
Thursday, February 21, 2019, from 7:00—8:30 pm:  
     “An Evening with Laura Moreno, MS, PhD, Energy and     
Resources Group (ERG) at University of California, Berkeley, 
speaking on Food Waste:  the Impact on Climate Change”  
All are welcome! We will have light refreshments and time for your questions.  Space is 
limited—please RSVP.   

 The Gathering Space: Dominican Sisters Center 
  1520 Grand Avenue, San Rafael  
  between Acacia and Locust Streets 
RSVP:  CommunityRelations@sanrafaelop.org or call:  415-453-8303

Make a Joyful Noise!  
Announcing a unique opportunity for all 7th 
Grade St. Isabella School & PSR Families 
St. Isabella’s Church is fortunate to have the only 
Hand Bell Choir north of the Golden Gate!  

  We are seeking new members to join our  
Bell RingingTeam  

   No experience necessary … We will happily train! 
Our goal is to have the Bell Choir play for Easter       
Sunday, on April 21st and Confirmation on May 5th  
 
     For more information, contact: 
Bell Director:  Joel Toste (415) 479-1418 
  Email:  jet1947@sbcglobal.net 
Music Director:  Lynn Pieri Young (707) 763-3965 
  Email:  Lynnpieriyoung@gmail.com 

St. Isabella PYC Presents: 
Family Movie Night!  
Sunday, March 10, 2019 
Enjoy a movie, dinner, snacks and win raffle prizes to raise 
funds for the PYC Challenge Weekend Scholarship Fund 
Two movies will be shown, for separate viewing pleasure: 
 “Instant Family”, starring Mark Wahlberg & Rose Byrne,  

rated PG-13; 117 minutes  (shown in Parish Center) 
 “Wreck It Ralph 2:  Ralph Breaks the Internet”, starring 

John C. Riley & Sarah Silverman, rated PG, 114 minutes 
(shown in Cougars Den, supervised by PYC leaders) 

Prices:  Advance Tickets: 12 & under: $5  | 13 & up: $7   
$7 & $10 at the door.   Slice of pizza and a drink: $5  

When:  Sunday, March 10th  
Where:  Parish Center & Cougars Den.   
Time: Doors open & pizza served: 6:00pm   
                              * Showtime: 7:00 pm * 



St. Isabella Catholic 
School Admissions  
     Come explore your Parish Catholic 
School and discover the difference a 
Catholic education can make for your child and your family.  We provide a 
complete educational program built on strong core academics with faith 
formation and prayer woven into the students’ daily school experience.  Our 
kindergarten through eighth grade faculty includes specialists in science, 
Spanish, music, physical education, and technology.  Our Extended Day 
program is nurturing, reasonably priced, and available on a drop-in basis.   
     Admission tours are held Monday and Friday mornings at 8:45 by ap-
pointment.  Arrangements can be made if these times cannot fit your sched-
uled.  We’re anxious to answer your questions about the application process 
for all grades.   
     You are encouraged to call the office, 415-479-3727 and set an appoint-
ment or contact Principal, Rob Pheatt:     rpheattstisabellaschoool.org 
       St. Isabella School admits students of any race, color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, 
programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the school.  The school does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin in the administration of its educational policies, 
scholarship and financial aid, and athletic and other school administered programs.     

The St. Vincent de Paul Society says:    Think about 
it…   Don’t make the mistake of letting yesterday 
use up too much of today…   Think about it.                     
 

Por la Misa En Español :   
LECTURAS DE HOY 
Primera lectura — Bienaventurado es el que confía en el 
Señor (Jeremías 17:5-8). 
Salmo — Dichoso el hombre que confía en el Señor  
(Salmo 1). 
Segunda lectura — Cristo fue resucitado de entre los 
muertos, como primer fruto de los que duermen  
(1 Corintios 15:12, 16-20). 
Evangelio — Jesús predica: Felices cuando sufren a cau-
sa del Hijo del Hombre. Les espera una recompensa gran-
de (Lucas 6:17, 20-26). 

 Looking for Host Families for the  
San Rafael Pacifics Baseball Team 

The Host Family Program has helped hundreds of young 
men adjust to life as a professional baseball player by 
providing a welcoming home in Marin from May-August, 
as they hone their baseball skills playing 80 regular sea-
son games for the San Rafael Pacifics Baseball Team. 

Host Family Benefits:  
 Guaranteed Giveaway Program: receive every Pacifics 

giveaway, including celebrity autographs, whether you 
attend the game or not   

 Season tickets to all Pacific home games.  One ticket per 
family member 

 Priority access to special events, including celebrity ap-
pearances and player events  

 Gift package including 25% off team store merchandise 
and special host family items  

 Welcome party with the team during Spring Training 
 On-field recognition with your host son(s) 
For more information, please see the San Rafael Pacifics  
website: https://www.pacificsbaseball.com/, then contact  
Delaine Robinson, Host Family Coordinator, at 415-485-6755. 
They would like to find host homes now, before the start of the 
season in May   


